
Principal's Message 

 "The Focus At Hilltop Is Academics" 

Welcome to the new Hilltop Lancer website! We hope to provide you with 
updated information from all facets of our school community.  We will also 
provide links to district websites. 
 
Hilltop High School continues its academic growth for three years in a 
row.  Our CAHSEE scores were some of the highest in the 
district.  Congratulations to our students and staff for making Hilltop a 
great school. 
 
Construction continues at HHS throughout this academic year and 
next.  After its completion HHS will have a state of the art digital 
photography lab, computer lab, classrooms and moderate-severe 
facilities.  Phase II will see the modernization of the boy’s and girl’s PE area 
among other buildings. 
 
We are here to support parents and students.  HHS will open a new Parent 
Center devoted to offering parent tools to support your child’s academic 
success.  If you have any questions regarding your child’s education, feel 
free to contact the Counseling Center at (619) 476-4220 or the 
Administrative Office at (619) 476-4200.  We look forward to supporting 
our students’ success. 
 
Ernesto Zamudio 
Principal	
  


